
Submitter: Robert Meyer 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

This bill stands in the way of Oregonian's right to vote. 

The amount of people taking the day off to all vote at once will have a large financial 

impact due to all the businesses losing their workforce that day. The infrastructure 

needed to host voting in person by mass would be extremely expensive as well. 

Oregon businesses and our tax payer dollars should not be wasted by stripping us of 

our freedoms. I am strongly against this bill, and the president using his power to limit 

our states rights. 


